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September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of the school’s Personal, Social and Health Education programme, your child will 
soon receive a unit of lessons on relationships, sexual health and personal safety. 
 
The purpose of the upcoming unit is to provide knowledge and understanding of safe and 
healthy relationships based on love and respect. This is to encourage the eventual 
development of safe and healthy relationships in later life. The unit will develop 
understanding and attitudes which will help pupils to form relationships in a responsible and 
healthy manner and to appreciate the value of stable family life, including the 
responsibilities of parenthood and marriage.   
 
Parents can withdraw their children from all or part of sex education that does not form part 
of the statutory National Curriculum.  If you wish to withdraw your child from the lessons on 
sexual health and safe relationships would you please send your child’s name and form 
group to RSE@whitbyhs.cheshire.sch.uk   

 
Class teachers will begin the programme during the half terms as follows: 
Year 7 – Half Term 5 
Year 8 – Half Term 5 
Year 9 – Half Term 2 and 5 
Year 10 – Half Term 2 
Year 11 – Half Term 2 
 
 
You are welcome to contact me to discuss the programme further. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss Russell 
PSHE Co-ordinator 
 
 


